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ATTEND AND ACHIEVE. 
Please remember to phone or email school if your child is off poorly or it will be 

recorded as an unauthorised absence. 

Whole school attendance for this week is 91.5% Our school target is 96% 

Role model of the week Academic achievement of the week 

Frankie Isabella 

Orla Noah 

Dom Aidyn 

 

Well done to Mrs Gibbons class class who won the highest attendance cup this 

week for achieving 94.2% attendance. Well done! 

 

 

The second week and therefore the second purple candle on the advent 

wreath represents peace. Something we all hope and pray for.  

 

We would like to wish Elijah in Mrs Gibbons class, huge congratulations! 

He has been signed by Shrewsbury Town FC Academy. Your school is 

very proud of you Elijah and we are looking forward to watching your 

football journey.   

 

OWN CLOTHES DAY – Thank you to all those that sent in donations of tombola 

prizes, chocolates and bottles today. Your help and support is as always, greatly 

appreciated and any funds raised will go in to the school fund, which in turn will 

benefit the pupils of our school in some way.  

*We will still be accepting tombola prizes on Monday for anyone who has 

forgotten to bring in their prize today. * 

 

ROLL UP, ROLL UP AND GET YOUR TICKETS FOR THE BEST SHOW IN TOWN! 

Our Christmas performances will both be held on Wednesday 11th December, at 

10.00am and then at 1.30pm.  Tickets are £2.50 each.  

 

CHRISTMAS FAYRE – After each of our Christmas performances next week, we will 

be holding a small Christmas Fayre. You will have the opportunity to buy 

Christmas crafts the children have made, reindeer food, cookies and games and 

more. 



SCHOOL CHRISTMAS DISCO 18TH DECEMBER– Tickets will be on sale from next week.  

There will be a whole school disco for the children on the 18th December.  

This will be held in the school hall from 3.15 to 4.15. (Children should be collected 

promptly at 4.15 from the yard unless they are booked in to after school club. 

Tickets will be £3.50 and there will be a tuck shop with items priced between 

50p and £1.00, such as drinks, hotdogs, sweets and crisps. Children can wear 

their party clothes this day.  

This is organised by school and not after school club therefore, should you be 

using Clwb Hapus that day you will need to book as normal. We will let you know 

when the tickets go on sale. 

 

CHRISTMAS DINNER – WEDNESDAY 18TH DECEMBER 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY – THURSDAY 19TH DECEMBER 

 

 

SCHOOL PETS 

We are wondering if any families would like to look after our school pets over the 

Christmas holidays. We have two guinea pigs and two tortoises. If you are 

interested please contact the school office.  

 

EARLY ENTITLEMENT – We can take children the term after their third birthday 

into nursery for four days a week, 9.00 – 11.30.  

Therefore, if your child is 3 now they can start in 

January or if they have their 3rd birthday between 

January and 1st April they can start after Easter. 

Please contact the school office if you wish your child to start or you know 

someone who does. 

 

 


